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I am glad to see that in general the sessions for this course have been well 

received.  In terms of specific comments and criticisms relevant to my own 

sessions or to how the course could be altered in future, I think the idea of 

having a session on dealing with historical documents is an excellent one, and 

agree that it would also be useful to consider if there are topics that could be 

more closely tailored to the needs of composers. 

 


